
Would you like to help the Child Advocacy Center and create a memory for your family by buying a brick?

The Child Advocacy Center works to ensure that all of the children in Carroll County have access to a trained and 
quali�ed forensic interviewer who can help them through the criminal investigative process in a child friendly 
location and in a manner that doesn’t further injure children who have been through traumatic events.  The CAC 
and its multi-disciplinary team employ a nationally recognized and research-based protocol that is defensible in 
court and deemed “best practice for child abuse investigations” by the NH Attorney General.  
For abused children, the Center is place of hope and healing. As one mother who recently visited us said, “When 
my daughter and I arrived we felt scared and alone, but we left relieved, knowing that there is a team of people 
working to ensure that this will never happen to her or anyone else again.” 

The Child Advocacy Center of
Carroll County

The child advocacy center is a non-profit organization that works with a multi-disciplinary team of professionals to aid in the  investi-
gation and prosecution of child abuse cases. The center is raising money to support the important work that we do with children and 
families in our community. The bricks will be installed on the Bridge Falls Path along Back Bay in Wolfeboro.
The bricks will be on the Bridge Falls Path along Back Bay in Wolfeboro, where your friends and family can 'visit' your brick for years 
to come! They will be professionally installed by Pine Ridge Lawn & Landscape. 

Name _________________________________________________

Address ______________________________________________

Phone ________________________________________________

City____________ State___________ Zip_________

___________________________________________

Email ______________________________________

You can order a 4” x 8” brick with up 
to 4 lines of engraving and up to 18 

characters per line for only

$ 100
Yes, we’d like to reserve a permanent brick. Please engrave our brick as follows:

ANY SYMBOL IS CONSIDERED ONE SPACE (PERIOD, COMMA, DASH)
ALL TEXT IS CENTERED UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED

Make checks payable to :   The Child Advocacy Center of Carroll County
The Child Advocacy Center of Carroll County

P.O. Box 948, Wolfeboro,NH 03894


